
 

 

Contact us: 07 3844 2211    cru@cru.org.au 

My Child is starting 
Secondary School:  
What is helpful to know about Inclusion and Advocacy?   Online    

 

10am – 11.30am | 5 August 2025 

Online Workshop | via Zoom 

 Description 

This online session will provide parents with the 
opportunity to build their inclusive education 
knowledge, advocacy skills and confidence in 
preparation for their child with disability’s transition 
to secondary school.  

 
Topics include:  

1. Why inclusion at secondary school is 
important for your child and your family 

2. Creating and sharing a vision for inclusion in 
the secondary school years 

3. What to look for – indicators of inclusion 
4. Enrolment and preparing for first meetings 
5. Establishing a collaborative relationship 
6. Anticipating and addressing potential 

challenges 
 
 
 
 

Tickets This workshop is 
fully subsidised.   

RSVP: Thursday 31st July 
2025  

Registrations Essential 

 

For more details & tickets visit 
www.cru.org.au 

 

Please contact CRU if there is 
anything we can do to assist 

you to attend this event.  

Proudly supported by the 
Qld government through the 
Dept of Education. 

http://www.cru.org.au/

	My Child is starting Secondary School:  What is helpful to know about Inclusion and Advocacy?   Online
	10am – 11.30am | 5 August 2025
	Online Workshop | via Zoom
	Description


